

September 5, 2018

Jaspal Gill
Associate Director of Operational
Support Services
Peel District School Board
5650 Hurontario Street
Mississauga, Ontario L5R 1C6

Dear Mr. Gill,

Re:

Applewood Heights Secondary School

Proposed Sports Field

Now that we are back to school and the track is in full swing, I have received several requests from residents on how they can access the track for personal use.

At Council on May 23, 2018, Janet McDougald confirmed residents would be permitted access to the track. I have been advised the track has been locked after hours.

Would you kindly explain how residents can gain access to the track for personal use.

Respectfully,

Chris Fonseca

Councillor, Ward 3

Chris Farsecq

cc:

Mayor Bonnie Crombie

Janet McDougald, PDSP Board Chair Sue Lawton, PDSB Trustee Ward 3

Greg Pearson, Principal Applewood Heights Secondary School